NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

The Terrebonne Parish Council is seeking individuals to serve on various boards, committees, and commissions designed to maintain and improve the quality of life in our community. The agencies in need of members are governmental or quasi-governmental organizations that require people who are familiar with the agency and are willing to give of their time and talents. At the October 8, 2008 meeting of the Parish Council, individuals are scheduled to be appointed to the following agencies:

- **Board of (Zoning) Adjustments**: (one alternate member position). Interested parties should be residents of the areas included under zoning regulations and available to serve as an alternate board member.
- Coastal Zone Management Advisory Committee: This diverse committee studies and recommends issues relating to coastal restoration and the regulations and policies relating to same. The three members who terms expire represent commercial fishing, the oil industry and marine navigation.
- Hurricane Evacuation/Emergency Shelter Committee: A newly formed committee to recommend methods of improving the emergency evacuation and shelter functions of government. There are three "general citizen" positions on this committee, one of whom should be an individual who actually evacuated on government busses. There is another position from the general public who should have been either an emergency shelter director or shelter worker/volunteer.
- Terrebonne Parish Women's Commission: (one vacancy) Interested parties should be citizens and residents of Terrebonne Parish and should be interested in programs/activities involving women and families.

Anyone interested in serving on any of these boards should contact the Council Clerk's Office (985-873-6518) so that a Board Application Form may be obtained, completed, and returned to the Council Clerk's Office. A brief resume' should also be prepared and submitted.

If anyone has questions on the duties of the Board or needs help with the application process, please contact the Council Clerk at the above mentioned telephone number

PAUL A. LABAT COUNCIL CLERK TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL

PUBLISH: October 1, 2008

CHARGE TO: TERREBONNE PARISH COUNCIL SEND TO TRI PARISH TIMES September 26, 2008